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January 10, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. : 689B
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation P0/DLB:baw
Attn: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Acting Assistant Docket No.: 50-339

Director for Light Water Reactors Permit No.: CPPR-78
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Subject: Anticipated Transients With Failure to Scram
Interin Actions for North Anna Power Station Unit 2

This is in response. to your letter of August 17, 1979, describing interim
actions required for plant operation pending final resolution of antici-
pated transients with failure to scram. In our earlier responses on this
subject, dated September 11, 1979, and October 18, 1979, we committed to:
1) revise emergency procedures to enable the operator to rapidly recognize
and respond to an ATWS event and 2) conduct operator training to familiarize
all operators with the indications of an ATWS event and the required corrective
actions. This is to inform you that these two actions are now complete.

Attached is a copy of Emergency Procedure EP-1, " Reactor Trip", which has been
revised to address ATWS concerns. All licensed operators have been instructed
in the ATWS event and in the associated revisions to the reactor trip proce-
dure. During the period from November 21, 1979 to December 21, 1979 all North
Anna licensed operators received special training in ATWS events at the Surry
simulator, including a demonstration of an ATWS event trithout corrective
action. In addition, in the course of simulator training, each operator was
presented with an unannounced ATWS event. All operators responded satis-
factorily.

Very truly yours,

b. .h. db2(d7$t)O'
C. M. Stallings

Vice Preeldent-Power Supply
and Production Operations

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly
1741 083
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